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I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Government of India to nominate me as 

an acting Chairperson of National Commission for Women as a reward of service for the 

services in the Commission 

 

 

I congratulate the whole team of this Commission who make the programme and 

activities a grand success.  I would like to educate the women to adopt the collective 

approach in the right direction and awareness to join the current stream of the nation. 

 

 

I would like to continue the Commission’s policy on emphasis on rural women.  We 

would also continue to focus on our programme “Chalo Gaon Ki Ore” to establish direct 

contact at grass root level. 

 

I would like to thank the Members of Media, NGOs and Members of Civil Societies for 

their cooperation and hope that they would continue to support me in discharging my 

duties. 

 

 

 

 


